commentletters

From: Diane Sabonis < dianesabonis@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 6:39 PM

To: commentletters

Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)



To Whom It May Concern,

I am a customer of the San Juan Water District here in Sacramento. We are a water district with larger properties. I met the required reductions of the past summer and lost three birch tree and anticipate the loss of more this spring.

My water district has informed me that you intend to vote in the same restrictions you enacted last summer at your next meeting without actual figures of this year's rain and snowfall amounts. I have served on boards too and made decisions only when fully informed of the facts. Without this year's statistics, you lack full information upon which to base such a decision. I urge you to wait until you are fully informed about this year's rain and snowfall amounts before making a decision which adversely affects many homeowners and businesses which rely on water such as gardening supply businesses, house painters, concrete installers, and pool contractors to name but a few.

Your proposed vote on this matter not sufficiently supported and is premature. Please consider delaying your vote until you are in possession of additional facts.

Diane M. Sabonis 130 Perry Court Folsom, CA